Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave « PO Box 317 « Garibaldi, OR 97118

Garibaldi Lions Club May 1st 2024

PB Box 597
Garibaldi OR 97118
Dear Garibaldi Lions Club,

Garibaldi Grade School is in awe of your generosity and kindness with your most recent
donation to our Community Resource Room and Weekend Backpack program. These funds will
have an immediate impact on increasing the quality of life of students and families in the
Garibaldi school district. We appreciate your commitment to local students and your local
community. This money will go a long way in fulfilling our mission to ensure that each and
every GGS student has their most basic needs met (food and clothing) and that they are
treated with the utmost dignity and respect.

With inflation and cost increases everywhere you look, families in our district have been
stretched thin. Your donation allows us to have a safety net for these hard working families and
their kids, so every student can receive the tools they need to be successful in school. Whether
it’s a new backpack, a new pair of shoes, or a toothbrush, we will be able to provide these
items thanks to your organization.

You really are the best. Thanks for everything!

Sincerely,

v (A~
Ashley Carr \
Family Resource Coordinator
Garibaldi Grade School

ashleyc@nknsd.org 503-355-3541 (direct line)

Principal Janmarie Nugent ~ Head Secretary Lisa Stanfield ~Assistant Secretary Tami Waldron






HNIZVINY ATILATOSHVED JUV NOA

)

100HIS IAVHS) ICTVEINYS) ‘3A0

1534 IHL 3W.NOA ;
AUS IM NIHM NOTT LNIAY 3M

100HIS 3AVHY) IAIVEIFVS) ‘IA0T]

"A534 3HL 3¥.NOA
AUS 3M NZHM NOIT LN3WY 3mM

%ujﬁf:



50 0% 24P VO, (#4¢ oy ol oo

Ds. VAN T AUV T AL ne

TOOHDS 3AUYD 1Aa1YaIduo ‘IA01
s 0T 0
2oy o N0

ONIZVINV A7131ATOSAVED J4V NOA

S22
%5@“6.\5

P2y

1007

el

U.—Z

mg hperog 24 V()
+S6*\GL vt T
%WSOQ

Y 00 A

Y10 S |

WE AREN'T LION WHEN WE SAY
YOU'RE THE BEST.

Love, GARIBALD!I GRADE SCHOOL

from; Maddie



